
DEACONS
Steve Jackson - Events

goozblu@gmail.com
706-618-9565

Jason Parscale - Education
parscalej@gmail.com

423-645-2823
David Wheeler - Technology
davidwheeler.dw@gmail.com

423-316-0992

PREACHERS
Denny Howell

preacherdhowell@gmail.com
423-584-1104

Allen Tackett
ooltewahcoc@gmail.com

731-487-1189
Larry Judd

larryjudd.preacher@gmail.com
423-309-5833

TREASURER
Ty McGee

latemodel7133@gmail.com
423-488-2255

ELDERS
Melvin Wilson

melvinwilson61@yahoo.com
423-762-8940

Winston Stringfield
wstringfield@epbfi.com

423-596-3749
J.J. Winston

jjsw1122@epbfi.com
423-991-4582

Frank Caruthers, Sr.

              August 9, 2020

 Ooltewah
 Church of Christ

MEETING TIMES
Bible Study..........................9:30 AM
Morning Worship..............10:30 AM
Evening Worship ............... 6:00 PM
Wednesday..........................7:00 PM

3206 Ooltewah-Ringgold Road
Ooltewah, TN  37363

423-499-8080

  Wifi password:  @r@maic1
Email us at:  OoltewahChurchofChrist@epbfi.com

Website:  OoltewahChurchofChrist.com

       God’s
        Plan
          for
    Man’s
Salvation

The Gospel Must Be Heard
Romans 10:17 John 8:32
The Gospel Must Be Believed
John 8:24 Mark 16:16
Sins Must Be Repented Of
Luke 13:3, 5 Acts 2:38
Christ Must Be Confessed
Matthew 10:32-33 Romans 10:10
Baptism For Remission of Sins
Acts 2:38 I Peter 3:21

Live faithful until death   Revelation 2:10

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES
Lord’s Supper
Jason Parscale

A.M.
Announcements.....................J.J. Winston
Opening Prayer........................Dan Garey
Lead Singing...........................Ty McGee
Scripture Reading..................Chris Martin
Sermon.............................Denny Howell
Closing Prayer........................Larry Judd

  P.M.
Announcements....................J.J. Winston
Opening Prayer...................Allen Tackett
Lead Singing...........................Ty McGee
Scripture Reading...............Trent Jackson
Sermon...................................Larry Judd
Lord’s Supper....................Melvin Wilson
Closing Prayer...................Brian Dedmon

THURSDAY SUMMER SERIES
Announcements....................J.J. Winston
Opening Prayer...........Winston Stringfield
 Lead Singing..........................Larry Judd
Invitation..........................Steve Plemons
Closing Prayer................Byron Jamerson

August Usher...............................................Lynn Carson
August Prepare Communion.......................Herlinda Sauls



Susan Crownover
serious health issues
Jo & Marie Morgan
Morgan Tackett’s grandparents, have
both tested positive for Covid 19
Jason Judd
undergoing treatment for cancer
Leroy Dedmon
undergoing treatment for prostate cancer
Larry Dougherty
brother of Cathy Stringfield, health issues
Kimberly Dishroom
continues to recover
Cheryl Judd
continued prayers requested
Cassie Howell
recovering from knee surgery

Bible School..............................71
Sunday Morning Worship.......102
Sunday Evening Worship.........72
Thursday...................................n/a

Attendance Last Week

Karlene Dixon
close friend of the Sauls, she has
been diagnosed with Lymphoma
Sue Yerbey
long term health issues
Nita Williams
Lindy’s mom, health concerns
Frank & Glennon Caruthers
long term health issues
Ann Benefield
long term health issues
Jane Dougherty
long term health issues
Kim McArthur
daughter of Ann Benefield,
struggling with Lupis

Jim Williams
Lindy’s dad, health issues
A.L. McGee
to undergo a bone marrow biopsy
at the end of August
Rita McDonald
long term heath issues

Summer Series
Every Thursday at 7:00 p.m.
during the month of  August.

August 6......David Pharr
Rejoice in Salvation

August 13.......Steve Plemmons
Rejoice in Spiritual Blessings

August 20......Kevin Tackett
Rejoice in Adversity

August 27......Eric Garner
Rejoice in the Anticipation of Heaven

Supported Mission Work
World Bible School

Philippines
Cusco/Peru - Ryan Davis

Good News Today
Hospital Ministry

Rushmore Evangelism
Gospel Broadcasting Network
In Search of the Lord’s Way

Brad Kilgore/preaching school

Please remember to
silence your cell

phone.  Thank you

Welcome Visitors
If you’ve chosen to visit with us this
morning, we want you to know that you’re
our honored guest.  Please fill out one of
the visitor cards on the back of the pews or
one of the cards on the welcome table in
the foyer.  Those can then be placed in one
of the collection plates.  It would be helpful
for us to have a record of your attendance.
Thank you for visiting, we look forward to
getting to know you!!

We wish to extend our deepest
sympathy to the Jackson family in the
loss of Peggy.  Peggy was a treasure
here on this earth and she’ll be missed
by us all.

We also wish to extend our sympathy
to Glenella Unger in the recent loss of
her brother.


